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Hi David 
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David Richardson 
Ailie Wilson; Graham Meehan; Lynda Eddington; pam.stewart@­
ICT50153 update for temporary Stop Clock 

Following discussions with Pam, yourself and Tarak, it has been agreed that the completion of this ICT will go on hold 
for now. 

Tarak notes that there's no easy way to correct the bug ( which is affecting about 5% of records) in the report which has 
been developed so far. 

he thinks there is a way of producing a 100% accurate report, but it would mean going back to the drawing board and 
doing a complete re-design. 

On that basis, I have popped this change on stop clock for a couple of weeks and will assess again then. 

I hope that you are aware of this prioritisation of other work as am sure you mentioned it to me previously. 

Many thanks 

Jenny 

Jenny Hackland I Change Analyst, BT Public Sector I 
Tel : +44(0)131 -

CEC01050731 0001 


